
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 8:22 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB20250044
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
I do not wish for any hydro or energy prices to increase. I literally am a single mom working
two jobs just to try and support my family and save some money and get somewhere in life.
These prices are already ridiculous enough. Are you trying to make every Canadian fall
behind on all their bills ? Go into debt? Get their energy shut off and not be able to provide for
their family ? Why charge us more ? What's the reason for that? Increase our wages to a
livable income and then maybe we can afford your outrageous prices. But why do that to your
customers? To line your own pockets ? Not fair to the average working person and household.
At all! Please do not increase the rates. I already can't even pay a full bill per month. I only
pay enough each month to just keep my hydro on and gas on !! To keep the crooks at bag! But
I can't afford the current monthly rates, let alone an increase! I don't drive neither! I just use
my free bike to get everywhere. I crunch my family into a tiny bachelor so I don't have to
struggle to pay rent every month or have rent take up the majority of my income. Like we are
already sacrificing plenty to make ends meet. Please don't raise the prices ! I don't make
enough as is ! I'm sure I'm not alone in this situation neither ! PLEASE DONT RAISE
PRICES AGAIN !! 

Name: Amy Knight

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes

 




